
 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I was at the Capital yesterday hearing testimony for the above mentioned bill.  I am an owner of 

a property management firm in Corvallis, and I STRONGLY oppose this bill.  This will have a 

significant ripple effect, and I'm afraid that while the honorable and ethical (which I consider my 

firm is), will be punished for those landlords who abuse their responsibilities both financial and 

ethical. 

 

Please consider my opposition while this is being debated. 

--  

Regards, 
 

 

 
Jan Madison-Rue 
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